
CUSTOMER NOTICE 
COVID-19 Precautions 

At IGA, the safety of our customers and our employees is 
our top priority. Hygiene, cleaning and sanitising procedures 
are in place and following advice from our State and National 
Health Authorities we are asking all customers and employees 
to be extra vigilant to limit any exposure to COVID-19. 

Please take the following precautions while in our store:
o  Try and maintain at least 1 to 1.5m distance from others 

in public areas 
o Stay at home if you are feeling unwell. 
o Try not to touch your eyes, nose or mouth.
o  Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue when you cough 

or sneeze. 
o Please use bins provided around our store for used tissues.
o  If you don’t have a tissue, cough or sneeze into your upper 

sleeve or elbow.
o  Please respect our staff and other customers as we all do 

our part to protect each other.
o  Abuse or aggressive behaviour towards our staff, due to 

product purchasing limits, will not be tolerated and will be 
reported to police.


